Committee members from this past year (include chair/co-chair)
·  Brian Trager, BCOIS
·  Shannon Zakalik, SCB
·  Emily Davis, CLAS
·  Melanie Rabine-Johnson, CECI
·  Ben Siebert, PCEC

Vacancies you will have in F24/W25: 
·  No vacancies, but we are open to adding an advisor who is interested in joining. 
 
Chair/co-chair for F24/W25: Brian Trager, BCOIS

During the past year, how did the committee work positively impact your advising skills?

Committee work allowed us to connect with advisors from other centers and build community. We were able to learn more about each other and learn about the majors and students that our colleagues advise. We were able to learn more about the advising system at GVSU. 

Our charges allowed us to think critically about ways in which advisors can improve upon how we serve our students. 

What accomplishments did your committee achieve during this past academic year? Projects and initiatives worked on?

· The LAAN Standards Committee built a post-appointment survey on Navigate that was sent to all students following their academic advising appointment. The survey was sent to students at the beginning of the Winter 2024 semester. Its purpose was to inquire about what impression an advising appointment left on a student (in 5 questions). The survey is a student perception survey, and should be for training, feedback, and climate check. 

 What work will you carry over that was unfinished to the next academic year?

· The Standards Committee is working on a task related to a new case management model related to the Advising Redesign. 


What benefits would advisors gain by joining your committee for F24/W25?
· Advisors would have the opportunity to join a fantastic team of advisors from a variety of centers. They will get to learn more about assessment and play a role in standardizing GVSU advising as there are many changes in motion.

Will your committee’s name and/or charge be changing in the next year?
· There will be no changes to the name of LAAN Standards Committee. Our committee is open to new charges as GVSU moves through Advising Redesign. 
